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October 9, 2018

Dear Administrator:

This letter provides information regarding your Hospice Residence Medicaid rates. Chapter 57
of the Laws of 2018 provides a ten percent increase in the hospice residence rates. This
increase, effective April 1, 2018, is included with this update.

The rates are attached to this letter and will be posted on the NYS DOH public website at
https://www.health.ny.qov/facilities/long term care/reimbursement/hospice/

The payment for the April 1, 2018 residence rates will be made in cycle 2146, check release
date October 24, 2018. If you have any questions regarding the above information, please send
an email to hospice-rates@health.ny.gov and Russ Smith will respond to your inquiry.

Sincerely,
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Laura Rosenthal, Director

Bureau of Residential Health Care
Reimbursement

Division of Finance and Rate Setting
Office of Heath Insurance Programs
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